
Holy Name PTA Annual General Meeting 30th September 2019 

Members Present (via Zoom) 

P.J. Doocey (Chair), Ruth Lees, Joe McNamara, Nicci Wilkes, Jackie Mooney, Gaynor Smith, Lisa 

Derrington  

 

Apologies 

Chris Davis 

Kirsty O Keeffe 

Minutes from last meeting 

Confirmed as read 

Annual Report 

PJD presented a summary of the annual report a copy of which is attached to these minutes 

 

Finance 

LD has submitted her finance report for the year 2019/20. A positive year in terms of PTA revenue 

despite COVID 19 interruption 

 

Any other business 

• Discussed what funding and fundraising could be provided in the coming year within the 

current guidelines imposed by COVID19 restrictions 

Suggestions as follows: 

Online Raffle for Christmas 

Christmas party funded by PTA held in class (subject to teacher agreement) 

Potential to still have summer fete – to be reviewed new year 

Committed to maintaining funding for annual projects supported such as Communion books, leavers 

presents, etc 

• PJD to contact Mr Neenan to discuss school library book timescales and potential to provide 

IT for children needing to isolate 

Next Meeting 

Mon 2nd November via Zoom 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


